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Our Mission - To create desirable rural experiences 

 
 

Highlights 

September 10, 2019 Council Meeting 

 
Road Ban on Township Road 590 - There is a 75% Road Ban on TWP 590 from Hwy 

36 to Secondary Road 881, which means that only vehicles with a 75% axle rate are 

permitted on the road.  This past summer, the County made significant improvements to 

this section of TWP 590.  Weight in excess of 75% is detrimental to the road and the 

County would like to preserve this road for as long as possible.  The Road Ban will be in 

effect until frozen road conditions occur and will be in place again as of March 2020.   

The County is aware that harvest season coming up.  We would, however, appreciate 

the cooperation of the public.  Information on when the Road Ban will be lifted will be 

posted on the County’s website and Facebook page.  

Website - The County of St. Paul has a new Website and staff continue to update the 

information to enhance the site.  If you are searching for information but cannot find it on 

the website, please contact the County Office.   

Year-Round Burn Permits – Just a reminder that year-round burn permits are required 

for all types of open burning.  Permits are issued for 10 days at a time and can be 

obtained by contacting the County Office.  Residents are reminded that there is a $450 

fine to burn without a permit.  

LRA Rodeo Supper – The County served 830 plates at the rodeo supper.  Proceeds 

from the supper went to the Mallaig and Ag Society.   

MLA David Hanson met with Council to discuss several items including upgrading of 

local highways, mowing and weed control along local highways and funding for 2019 

STIP and MSI Grants.  Council also discussed the Red Tape Reduction Act.  

Administration will be preparing a submission on repairing and maintaining existing boat 

launches, water act approvals and First Nations Consultations when upgrading roads.  

Funding Support: 

- $150 – Terry Fox Run 
- $200 – Heritage Lodge Auxiliary Grandparents Day Walk  
- $500 – St. Paul Karate-Do Host Inter Provincial Championship  
- $1,000 – Regional High School to Host Provincial Girls Volleyball 

 

http://www.county.stpaul.ab.ca/


 
 

For more information contact 
Tim Mahdiuk, Interim CAO, County of St. Paul 

At 780-645-3301, ext. 208 


